Notes for Lahontan Meeting — 4/13/2011

I'm a resident of the City of SLT

I've been following the AIS issues for several years. I'm very
concerned about what the long-term affects of AIS might be
on LT, specifically nhon-native weeds, mussels and clams.

Few cost effective techniques exist for controlling the spread

of non-native weed species like milfoil and curly leaf
pondweed.

We worry that if the control methods are too expensive, the

problems of AIS won't be dealt with quickly, if at all. As -
agency budgets continue to shrink, partnerships will be one
way we might be able to fund this work...but only if the
partners can afford to be partners.

We encourage Lahontan to get a permitting process for use
of aquatic herbicides approved as-soon-as-possible so that
these weed infestations in the harbors and marinas can be
treated effectively...before it's too late.

I thank the board for pursuing this effort.
Tom Spencer
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